
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING 
SOFTWARE UPDATES  
 

Please be advised that software updates for Google and 
Roku model televisions are exclusively available directly 
through the unit, or "over-the-air" (OTA). Google and Roku 
release OTA updates when new software versions become 
available, and they are automatically pushed to your 
television without needing to manually download or install 
them. These updates ensure that you receive the latest 
features and security enhancements, so we encourage you 
to make sure the auto update feature is turned on 


